
   

255-55 St. Clair Ave West, Toronto, Ontario M4V 2Y7 

Tel: (416) 494-9224   Fax: (416) 967-6320 

Email: info@cafii.com  Web: www.cafii.com  

From: Mazerolle, Angela (FCNB) [mailto:angela.mazerolle@fcnb.ca]  

Sent: October-21-13 10:10 AM 

To: 'brendan.wycks@cafii.com'; 'murphydh@gov.ns.ca'; 'connolly@gov.nl.ca'; 'rabradley@gov.pe.ca' 

Cc: Weir, David (FCNB); 'pjmcinnes@gov.pe.ca' 

Subject: Re: Possible CAFII Joint Visit To Atlantic Canada Insurance Regulators 

A spring meeting certainly works better for me than one in November. At this point, I have very limited 

availability for November. 

 

With regard to available dates, I am currently available other than April 1 - 4, April 28, May 6 - 9, and May 

26.  

 

I am fine with Moncton as a location. 

 

Angela Mazerolle 

--------------------------  

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld  

 

 From: Brendan Wycks [mailto:brendan.wycks@cafii.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 06:06 PM Atlantic Standard Time 

To: murphydh@gov.ns.ca <murphydh@gov.ns.ca>; Mazerolle, Angela (FCNB); connolly@gov.nl.ca 

<connolly@gov.nl.ca>; rabradley@gov.pe.ca <rabradley@gov.pe.ca>  

Cc: Weir, David (FCNB); Weir, David (FCNB); pjmcinnes@gov.pe.ca <pjmcinnes@gov.pe.ca>  

Subject: Possible CAFII Joint Visit To Atlantic Canada Insurance Regulators  

  

Hello, Atlantic Canada Insurance Regulators. 

You may recall that at CAFII’s 15
th
 Anniversary Celebration in April  – which many of you attended – a 

suggestion was made that it would be mutually beneficial and time well-spent for a delegation of CAFII 

volunteer leaders and myself to travel to a central, convenient-to-get-to city in Atlantic Canada in the Fall of 

2013 for a joint visit with the regulators from Nova Scotia, New Brunswick, Newfoundland and Prince 

Edward Island. 

CAFII is keen to arrange such a meeting – which would likely take place in (a) Moncton; (b) Charlottetown; 

or (c) Halifax – and is amenable to having it happen this Fall, if that is still considered to be optimal timing.   

We have identified a number of dates between November 18 and November 28 – steering clear of the 

upcoming CCIR Industry Stakeholder Meetings in Toronto in late October, and allowing a couple of weeks 

thereafter for catching up on priorities back at home – which would work for a delegation of CAFII 

representatives.  And we’ve prepared a draft list of agenda topics to propose to you, to kick-start an iterative 

process of working out an agenda for a day-long joint meeting. 

However, we recently received some feedback from folks in the Nova Scotia Superintendent’s Office which 

indicated that 

• the Fall of 2013 is already quite busy and booked up, such that the Spring of 2014 would be better 

timing for such a joint meeting; 
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• a Superintendent colleague in one of the other Atlantic provinces is retiring imminently and that 

province may therefore not be able to be represented at such a meeting this Fall; 

 

• Nova Scotia is quite interested in having a broad number of staff participate in such a meeting. 

Therefore, part of the meeting could be focused on CAFII providing educational presentations on 

relevant topics (NS suggestions have since been incorporated into CAFII’s proposed list of agenda 

topics); and 

 

• a Spring meeting – probably in April or May 2014 – would be best, but we should get it booked and 

into all participants’ calendars by the end of January 2014. 

 

The purpose of this communique therefore is three-fold: 

(i) to see if there is consensus that our proposed joint meeting between CAFII and the 

Atlantic Canada insurance regulators should be deferred until the Spring of 2014? 

 

(ii) assuming a collective “Yes” to (i), to find out if there are particular dates in April and 

May 2014 that would not work for you and the other members of your team who 

would attend?  If so, please advise of those “not good” dates; and 

 

(iii) on the understanding that CAFII will look after the venue arrangements (joint 

meeting may be held at an office location of a CAFII member Financial Institution, 

with food catered in), is there agreement that the meeting should be held in Moncton? 

 

Please reply at your earliest convenience to indicate your preferences on these key details. 

CAFII looks forward to having a joint meeting with you, and to a mutually beneficial exchange on a range 

of topics, whether the meeting is deferred until next Spring or we proceed ahead to have the meeting this 

Fall. 

Regards,  

Brendan Wycks, BA, MBA, CAE 

Executive Director 

Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance 

Cell: (647) 218-8243 

Alternate: (647) 361-9852 

brendan.wycks@cafii.com 

www.cafii.com 

  


